Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

September 2, 2022

ADVISORY

(Division Memorandum No. 140, s. 2022 Re: Division Brigada Eskwela 2022 and
Brigada Pagbasa Phase 2 Timeline of Activities)

To: Public Schools District Supervisors/ OIC-PSDSs
Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated School Heads
District Brigada Eskwela Coordinators
All Others Concerned

ks Due to unavailability of the 2022 Brigada Eskwela reporting templates
from the DepEd Central Office/ Regional Office V, please be advised that the
schedule for the submission of reports on resources generated and among
others as stated in the Division Memorandum No. 140, s. 2022 is extended
until such time that the said templates are provided by the said Office/s.

2. The submission of letter of intent and documents of schools joining the
2022 Brigada Eskwela Best Implementing Schools and Special Awards is also
extended until further notice.

3. For information, guidance and compliance.
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